
David & Margi Kindl 

64 Carabella Street 
KIRRIBILLI NSW 2061 

0413 448 940 
david@kindl.com.au 

28 May 2018 

General Manager 
NSW Government 
Department of  Planning & Environment 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Regarding Submission SSD 8669 St Aloysius' College Redevelopment 

I am writing to object to submission SSD 8669 for St Aloysius various sites in 
Kirribilli. I specifically comment on the Junior School. 

We are residents on Cnr Carabella and Bligh Streets and we have no detailed 
drawings to consider., just concept plans. We can not assess the impact on our home 
unless we know what will be built in the future. It is unreasonable to ask residents to 
comment on a development that has no detailed plans. 

In addition, the wonderful trees along Bligh Street and Crescent Place are marked for 
removal on the concept plans and I do not support their removal. 

The concept plans mention additional classrooms however the Principal has assured 
residents there will be no increase in student numbers - so why are more classrooms 
needed? 

We have little information on the concept plan’s proposed excavation at the Junior 
School and the impact on our property and we are very concerned it may cause 
damaged to our property. 

Sincerely yours, 

David & Margi Kindl


